
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC 
HEARING 

GENERAL TOWN 
BUDGET 

AND 
ROAD DISTRICT 

BUDGET 
A budget hearing will be  held 

on March 13th, 2024, at 7:00 
p.m. for all interested citizens 
of Roscoe Township.  

The proposed budgets 
for the 2024-25 fiscal 

year may be examined 
on weekdays at The 
Roscoe Township  

Office between 8:00 
a.m. And 4:00 p.m. 
Monday Through 

Thursday. 
Gary W. Blascoe  

Town Clerk 
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